
CHURCH OF THE TRANSFIGURATION 

PASTORAL COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

June 11, 2018 

ATTENDANCE:  Craig Rand, John Boroski, Jody DeBell, Gerry Gacioch, Sue Gangemi, Mike Goonan, Lori 

Goorman, Karl Hamann, Shannon Kozarits, Mary Beth Sullivan, Nancy Wahl, Maureen O’Connor, Michael 

Bausch, and Martha Jodoin. 

1. Craig called the meeting to order at 7:15 p.m. Mike and Craig thanked Gerry, Shannon and Lori 

for their service to the pastoral council.  Rich DiMarco and Ben Cutter have been selected as the 

new representatives.  Rob and Meghan Harold have been selected as alternates.  Kim Fluet will 

be the new Faith Formation representative and Ann Smith will be the Worship Representative. 

2. The minutes of the April meeting were approved. 

3. Karl nominated Craig to be the Pastoral Council Chairperson.  All approved. 

4. Maureen distributed the proposed 2018-2019 budget.  The Pastoral Council endorses the 

budget.  The Finance Council approves the budget.   

5. Nancy distributed copies of the Long Term Planning Proposals.  Discussion followed.   

6. The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 p.m. 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

Martha Jodoin 


